WRESTLING COMMITTEE MINUTES
April 25,2017

Present: Steve Merlino, Dave Nowakowski, David Green, Carmen Delvecchio, Chris Gamble, Ernest
Goodwin, Ted Oczowski, Bob Swan, Ricky Shook, Chris Piel, Bob Lehr

The packet was reviewed and the approved changes will be reflected in the packet for the September
meeting.

Bob will call New Haven to see if we could start the Open Meet on Friday at 3:00 p.m.

We will consider getting T-shirts for the student workers at the Open.

It was the consensus of the Committee that we will not need Heather Feiner to be present at the coaches
meeting in 2017. The Committee felt that her power point presentation would serve the needs of the

coaches relative to wrestling related skin disorders.

Sites were discussed at length and the Committee agreed that we should try and maintain the present sites,
primarily because of the experience the site operators have in operating the meets.

Questions related to scheduling:

e May teams schedule more than eight multi-meets?
e May teams reschedule as a result of weather-related postponements?

Steve Merlino discussed out-of-season coaching opportunities for coaches. He asked the Committee
members to submit their thoughts on the subject so that he could present one proposal for the September

meeting.

Meeting adjourned at 5:00 p.m.



